
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      After 37 years, Battalion Chief Rich Nalder has
announced his retirement from Tahoe-Douglas Fire Protection
District.  

·      Nevada County CEO Rick Haffey has announced he will be
retiring in the summer.

·      The reason for the Dec. 21 NV Energy outage that cut
power to thousands on the South Shore and in the Carson Valley
was because a tree fell onto a line while a private contractor
was doing work.

·      South Tahoe Alliance of Resorts provided $15,000 this
holiday season to three community organizations – $5,000 each
to the Boys and Girls Club of Lake Tahoe, Christmas Cheer, and
Live Violence Free.
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